From: Bavarian Sausage Company Phuket / M.D. Assistant 

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2011 4:22 AM

To: r.lehmann@kandl.asia ; l.fritsch@kandl.asia ; l.mueller@kandl.asia 

Cc: 'Bavarian Sausage Company Phuket / Marketing' ; 'Koelbl & Lehmann' ; ' Koi' 

Subject: Complain from Aleenta

Dear all
 
  I got a big complain by phone this morning from chef Lion;Aleenta Kok-kloy Phang-nga
He very unhappy and complain about the Chicken Bologna that we just delivery to him and  he couldn’t accept the quality he want us to take it back on this Monday and if we are not improve then he will not order from us any more he also mention that last time the chicken sausage was not good too.
 
Regards,
 

Koelbl & Lehmann Co., Ltd.
N. Wootinan (Tammy)
Managing Director Assistant 
3,5 Jee Teng Complex
Soi 3, Bangkok Rd.
T. Talad Nuea
A. Muang
Phuket 83000
Tel.: +66 (0) 76 246 621
Fax: +66 (0) 76 246 622
Mobile +66 (0) 893433323
www.kandl.asia
m.d.assistant@kandl.asia
